Whitehill Junior School

Head Teacher: Mr S Mills



Whitehill Road Hitchin Herts. SG4 9HT

Tel: 01462 621313 Fax: 01462 621311

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk

5th July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 6 Events

It is going to be quite busy for our Year 6 cohort over this coming week and therefore I thought you would find it useful to have a few dates and timings written down for your reference.

School Production

Following an amazing dress rehearsal on Friday, the show continues today with the first two performances to parents.

Monday Matinee - For those of you attending the matinee today which starts at 1.30pm, please come in the school via the main entrance. Weather permitting, we will keep you outside as long as possible to minimise the length of time we are in the hall. All seats are numbered and you will be shown to your seat therefore there is no need to start queuing early. I would suggest you arrive around 1.15pm. Entry to the school will be via Whitehill Road only.

Monday and Tuesday Evening Performances – Pupils should arrive back at school for 6.00pm. Boys need to go to Wilde Class via the outside entrance and girls to Kahlo Class. Pupils are to be collected from these classrooms at 8.00pm by a parent or carer. Parents can wait on the Upper Playground (Boys) and Lower Playground (Girls). Even if you are watching the show, you will be asked to make your way to these playgrounds to collect your child.

If you are watching the show at any performance, you should wait by the main entrance. Weather permitting you will be asked to wait outside before being shown to your allocated seat. Again, there is no need to queue early as you have dedicated seating. These shows will start at 6.30pm.

Wednesday Evening Performance – Arrangements are the same although all times have been moved forward by 30 minutes. Pupils to arrive back at school for 5.30pm; the show will start at 6.00pm and collection will be at 7.30pm. Those who want to should then be back home in time for the football!

Year 6 Leavers Party - Friday 9th July

Fingers crossed for the weather this coming Friday for the Leavers Party. Pupils should arrive back at school for a 6.00pm start. They will need to be collected at 8.00pm.

Pupils will be fed and watered and entertainment is in the form of a range of 'bouncy castle / obstacle course' type things and so pupils should dress appropriately! They will not require any money.

I think this covers the key timings for the Year 6 events this week and are reasonably clear. Should you have any questions, however, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school office.

Best wishes,

Steve Mills Headteacher









